
LEE A. AULT
635 Madison Ave., New York 22, N. Y.

December 3» 1959

Dear Mr. Antunez:
First I want to tell you how 

much my wife and I have enjoyed your 
paintings. Secondly I should say that 
a great many others have shared our 
enthusiasm for them. We certainly 
are thankful for having seen your 
exhibítion in Buenos Aires which was 
one of the highlights of our South 
American trip last summer.

Do you have any pictures avail- 
able at present? If so I'd very much 
appreciate seeing photographs of them, 
giving sizes, color and prices. We 
are very interested in getting some 
more for our collection and I have 
friends who would also like to see them. 
One of these days I’d like to publish 
something on your work in Art in America.

Please remember me to your wife.
I look forward to hearing from you
and must say again how much we like your
work.

Sincerely,
A  U CíaM -

I saw Noguchi the other day - he 
tells me he used to know you in París.


